
  
 

TOWN OF HARVARD  
DEER MANAGEMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES  
ZOOM MEETING 6:30pm – 7:15pm 
Tuesday JANUARY 11, 2022 
 
Bob Douglas 
Paul Willard 
Tom Cotton 
Tom Urquhart  
Joe Pulido 
 
Bob opened meeting 
 
Main order of business is the approval of the 2021 Season report. 
DMS asked what they felt about the recent Draft. 
 
Joe offered revisions. Assent by Paul. 
Ben: All set. 
Paul:  Captures the essence of what we are doing. Happy with it. 
 
Bob offered revisions on assigning hunters to individual sites with input from DMS 
members Joe and Tom. 
 
Ben made a motion to approve Report and submit to ConCom - seconded by Tom. 
Unanimous vote. 
 
Joe asked if the survey filled out by the hunters could be shared.  Assent by committee. 
 
Scout Don Osmer joined the meeting and was brought up to speed on the summary of the 
meeting so far. 
 
Tom said it would be good to be a February meeting and perhaps a sweep for 
unauthorized stands.  Bob will ask as things get closer and stated a preference for 
February. 
 
Bob asked if there were any questions from the public (13:32.) 

Eve Wittenberg asked if the survey would be released to the public, Bob stated that the 
Survey would be released to Liz Allard as part of the process.  (Note: Confirmed received 
and distributed by Liz the following day). 
Bob asked Dan Tracy if he had any comments, the answer was no thank you just listening. 
 
Bob thanked the group, invited DMS to ConCom meeting the following week. 
Joe made a motion to adjourn, Tom seconded it. 
6:47pm. 
 
 
 
 


